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Memorandum of Response 

To:  Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 

 
Cc:  Sean McCullough, Director 
  Common Sense Initiative 
 
From: Cameron McNamee, Director of Policy and Communications 
  State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy 
 
Date:  January 11, 2021 
 
Re: CSI Review – Dispensing nicotine replacement therapy by pharmacists  

CSI Review – Disqualifying Offenses for Application for Licensure or 
Registration 

CSI Review – Mobile Opioid Treatment Program (OAC 4729:5-21-02) 

 
Thank you for your review of the rule packages received by the Board of Pharmacy on the 
following dates: 

• CSI Review – Dispensing nicotine replacement therapy by pharmacists [11/16/21] 
• CSI Review – Disqualifying Offenses for Application for Licensure or Registration 

[12/6/21] 
• CSI Review – Mobile Opioid Treatment Program (OAC 4729:5-21-02) [12/31/21] 

Based on your feedback of the packages, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy will 
proceed to the JCARR filing process.  

ACTION: Final DATE: 04/14/2022 12:35 PM
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